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On Thursday, November 12th, I released a letter with Assembly Member Brian Kavanagh,

GOLES and more than 80 elected officials and community organizations, asking Governor

Paterson to fully fund NYCHA housing in his budget proposal for next year.

More than 80 elected officials and community organizations have joined our SOUND
Housing Campaign for full funding for NYCHA. Would you like to join? Please contact

Rosemarie Diaz in my office at 212-298-5565 or rdiaz@senate.state.ny.us.
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